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The Legion of Mary is an  
Association of Catholics who, with the sanction 
of the Church and under the leadership of Mary 

Immaculate have formed themselves into a legion 
of service.  Our works include leading the Rosary 
at facilities in Franklin, visiting and praying with  

the sick and homebound. 
 

We meet in the Olive Branch Room at St. Mary’s 
on Mondays at 1:00pm.  We welcome new  

members.  For more information call Ann Regan  
at 508-528-2709. 

Welcoming New Members in 2022 
 

Are you looking for a new way to get  
involved in your church community in 2022?  

The St. Mary’s St. Vincent de Paul is  
always welcoming new members. If you are  

interested in growing spiritually through helping others, 
we would  

certainly love to hear from you. The St. Mary’s St. Vin-
cent de Paul is quietly at work in the community. Our 

mission is to support and assist any person in need  
living in Franklin. Through the  

generosity of our parishioners, we  
provide Neighbors in need with  

financial help, food, and resources to  
assist them.  

 
If you are interested, please call us  

at 508-918-2291 and leave a message and  
someone will be in touch with you.  

Come join us and get involved! You will find the work to 
be tremendously  

rewarding! 

41st Annual Lawn Party to benefit Seminarians 
  
Pope St. John XXIII National Seminary in Weston 

is hosting its 41st Annual Lawn Party on  
Wednesday, September 28th, at 6:00 P.M, on the 

grounds of the seminary. This premiere  
fundraising event is hosted by His Eminence, Seán 
Cardinal O’Malley, OFM Cap. The evening will 

include a reception and dinner with music. Located 
on Route 30 in Weston, the Seminary prepares  

second career candidates, men over the age of 30, 
for priesthood.  The proceeds from the Lawn Party 

help to keep tuition costs affordable.  For ticket 
information, please call the Pope St. John XXIII 

Development Office at 781-899-5500, or visit their 
website www.psjs.edu. You can make a difference 
and encourage the vocations of these men through 

your support of the Lawn Party. 

 
 
 
 
 

LOCAL KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  
COUNCIL 1847, RECEIVES TOP AWARD 

 
 Franklin, Sacred Heart Council #1847 Knights 
of Columbus has received the distinction of Star 

Council, the international organization’s top 
award for local councils. The Star Council Award 

recognizes overall excellence in the areas of  
membership, promotion of fraternal insurance 

benefits, sponsorship of faith formation programs 
and service-oriented activities. 

 
This past year, the local council supported St. 

Mary Parish and the community by holding blood 
drives, raising money for the poor and in need, 
and supporting Faith Formation programs at the 
local and national levels. Also, the local council 

holds an annual Tootsie Roll drive which benefits 
children with intellectual disabilities. The most 
anticipated event of the year for the council and 
St. Mary's parish is the Thanksgiving Pie Event 

which also benefits the local senior center.  
 

For information on joining the Knights of  
Columbus Sacred Heart Council contact Grand 

Knight Mike Swan at mbswan59@gmail.com or 
508-404-4792, or the Membership Chairman  
Phillip Prescott at prescottpw@yahoo.com  or  

 508-930-4588 

Adult Choir:  The St. Mary Parish Adult Choir will 
soon begin their Choral Season for 2022 - 2023!!  
Our first rehearsal will be held on Thursday, Sep-

tember 22, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. in the Upper 
Church Choir Loft.  The Adult Choir will sing at 

their first Mass of the season on  
Sunday, October 2, 2022 at 10:30 a.m. 

 
As the choir returns from their summer absence, 
this is an ideal opportunity for anyone interested 

in singing in the choir to become members!!   
Come to the first rehearsal of the season on  

September 22nd and check it out. 
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1st Grand Annual collection is October 1st & 2nd. Our 
1st Grand Annual Collection is coming soon. Every 

registered household will soon receive a Grand Annual 
Appeal letter and envelope in the mail. Despite the  

continued challenges of the  Corona Virus Pandemic, 
the parishioners of Saint Mary’s have generously  

supported our parish and courageously lived out the 
Gospel message in an uncertain world.  

 
Our Sunday Eucharist is again flourishing,  

parishioners are active in ministry, and we look with 
hope to the future of our parish. Our finances,  

however, continue to be our greatest challenge. Our 
total operating income is still behind pre-Pandemic 

levels.  
 

While we are making progress, our expenses are rising 
to meet the costs of staff positions and hours, necessary 
supplies and building maintenance and operation costs. 
Will you consider a special gift of $500 or more? Our 

goal this year is to encourage all parishioners to take a 
“step-increase” in their Grand Annual Gift. This year 
we are asking you to consider a special gift of $500 or 
more. This will allow us to reach our Grand Annual 

goal $150,000.  
 

The Grand Annual Collection will be taken up three 
times this year as has been our tradition. The first  

collection will be held on the weekend of October 2nd 
followed by additional collections on the weekends of 
November 6th and December 4th.   Please return the 
Grand Annual envelope ated October 1/2 indicating 
your total gift and first payment. You may place this 
envelope in the Sunday Collection or return it to the 

parish by mail. We truly appreciate any assistance you 
can give and are counting on the many, you are able, to 

support this appeal. 
  

Thank you for your support. 

Consider making your gift  

stmarysfranklin.org  

 
 
 

 
Serving the Spiritual Needs  

of Grieving Parents 
A Catholic ministry for parents whose children  

of any age have died by any cause,  
no matter how long ago  

Losing a child under any circumstance is hor-
rific.  Focusing on the spirituality of the griev-

ing process can help tremendously.   
Please join us.  All are welcome. 

 
 Emmaus Ministry for Grieving Parents 

Archdiocese of Boston 
Pastoral Center, Braintree, MA 

One-Day Spiritual Retreat 
October 15, 2022 

 
For more information on this and other retreat 

times and locations, call (800) 919-9332 
Or visit www.emfgp.org 

The Catholic Church, along with the  
world-wide ecumenical community,  

annually celebrates the Season of Creation 
from September 1 to October 4 . Here’s  

another video resource to help you put this 
year’s Season of Creation in the context of 
care for the environment, as well as in its 

Christian context. The US Bishops, in  
collaboration with Catholic Relief Services 
(CRS), have developed a series of videos 

on Catholic Social Teaching. You can view 
the one on Care for God’s Creation at 

https://bit.ly/CSTCreation.  

CYO In The News 
Registration is now open for Boys and Girls in 5th

-12th grade for CYO Basketball. (Dec-Mar) To 
register please visit our CYO website:  http://

www.stmarysfranklincyobasketball.com/.  
We are looking for qualified coaches in several 
grades.  If you are interested in coaching please 

reach out to Dave Benoit 
@  davebenoit76@gmail.com 

For more information on our program    including 
eligibility requirements please visit our website 

at  www.stmarysfranklincyobasketball.com Note 
to High School Players 

High School players must attend CYO  
tryout(s) in order to be considered for a CYO 

team.  If you are trying out for your HS team and 
want to be considered for a CYO team (should 
you not make your HS team) then you MUST  
attend tryout(s). Only individuals who have  

attended  tryout(s) will be considered for CYO 
teams.  No exceptions. Should anyone have  

questions please contact Dave Benoit  
@ davebenoit76@gmail.com 
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